
HUNTER VALLEY TOWNHOMES 

 

 

Date: November 12, 2018 
To:  Hunter Valley Homeowners 
From: Board of Directors & SBB Management Company 
Re:  Annual Meeting 
 

This is a reminder that the 2018 Annual Meeting will be held on 
Thursday, November 15, 2018 at 6:00 pm.  The meeting will be 
held at the Element hotel at the southwest corner of LBJ 
Freeway and Beltline Road. 

The Board and SBB encourages you to make the time to attend 
the meeting as several important issues will be discussed.  The 
following list represents some of the topics that will be 
reviewed. 
 

UPCOMING HAIL DAMAGE REPAIRS 
STREET PARKING 

ONE-WAY ALLEY PROPOSAL 
2019 BUDGET 

 

 

Please contact Debbie Macziewski at 972-960-2800, ext. 394 or 
d.macziewski@sbbmanagement.com if you have any questions. 

 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ON THURSDAY! 
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